
From: Ke]ko Angela 
Sent: 21 May 2014 

;a 

To: Planning 
Subject: Application Ref 2014/2120/P, 103 Tottenham Court Road, London WIT 7PE 

APPUCATION COMMENT 

To whom it may concern, 

I would like to express my concern regarding the planning permission application mentioned above. 

The noise disturbance from the Ear at TCR has already been a problem for me as my flat is in the direct path of the 
noise coming out of the place and the light well of this building amplifies the noise to a unbearable level when 
people are shouting or loud music and singing escape from it. 

The doors are supposed to be shut to stop norse coming out but qutte often they have been left open. 

The weather is going to be warmer and noise will inevitably increase with people (more likely drunk) hanging 
outside. 

It is unacceptable that they have made the alteration without permissions to start with. Furthermore, it does not 
seem that they have any consideration for the noise pollution disturbing the neighbouring residents. 

Therefore, I would like to object to this planning permission. 

Thank you. 

Yours faithfully. 

Keiko Angela Dinnage 
27 Gordon Mansions 
Torrington Place 


